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CALL TO ORDER 

 

 

 

 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

ROLL CALL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

July 11, 2024 

 

 

 

TRASH: WASTE 

CONNECTIONS  

A meeting of the Budget, Wage & Job Study Committee of the City of 

Woodson Terrace was held on Thursday, September 12th, 2024 at City Hall, 

4323 Woodson Road. Chairman Mills presided and called the meeting to 

order at 7 p.m.  

 

All rose and recited the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

Aldermen Present  Aldermen Absent   

Caroline Martin         

Robert McCabe 

Greg Mills     

Maryanne Zaiz                         

 

 

Also present were: City Administrator Doug Zaiz, Chief of Police Danny 

Brown, Finance Manager Kyla Hill, Deputy Director of Public Works Doug 

Hill, and City Clerk Sarah Piel. 

 

 

Chairman Mills asked for a motion to approve the minutes from the July 

11th, 2024. Alderman Zaiz made the motion followed by Alderman Martin. 

With a unanimous decision motion passed.  

 

 

Mayor Lawrence Besmer briefly discussed the pros and cons of extending 

the contract with Waste Connections.  
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PUBLIC WORKS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COST OF LIVING RAISE  

 

 

 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Deputy Director of Public Works Doug Hill discussed issues with the pool 

and the pros and cons of having a company sand blast the pool or public 

works just painting over the pool. The aldermen thought it would be better to 

have a company come out and fix the problem correctly.  

 

The permits for Town Hall were approved for work on the roof, so Public 

Works will be tuck pointing and painting the building and also replacing the 

awnings.  

 

 

The Mayor announced that he would like to give a 7.5% cost of living raise to 

all city employees. He said we have not given a cost of living increase since 

2022. 

 

 

 

 

With nothing further Chairman Mills called for a motion to Adjourn, 

Alderman Martin made the motion seconded by Alderman Zaiz. With a 

unanimous vote the meeting ended at 7:28 pm.  

 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

___________________ 

Sarah Piel, City Clerk  


